
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum  
Michigan Integrated Continuous Improvement Process (MICIP) 

• The new District Improvement Plan model (MICIP) has gone live! By utilizing our 

District Leadership Team and training resources from the state and county, we are 

poised to begin the transition this month!  

• The new model removes reporting redundancies and allows us to streamline our 

planning and evaluation processes.  
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Literacy Coach  
Interventions 

• Paraprofessionals have now been providing virtual interventions for K-2 in reading. 

 
Literacy Night 

• Virtual Literacy Nights are being planned for the end of January. 

• They will be offered by grade level on topics suggested by classroom teachers and will 
be 30 minutes long with door prizes and Q & A time!  

 

High Impact Leadership (HIL) 

• HIL team is moving forward and is working on setting goals that focus on Essential 
Literacy Practices 4 (phonological awareness) and 5 (explicit letter-sound 
relationships). 

Grants 
Federal Funding 

• We will again be providing tuition assistance for another cohort of teachers to receive 

their ESL endorsement with a partnership with Western Michigan University again this 

year. We have been forerunners in this area for using federal funds to support this work 

and more schools are reaching out to learn how we have accomplished this!  

• More CARES Act money should be coming to schools to help support learning during the 

COVID pandemic.  

35a Additional Instructional Time Grant: Early Literacy 

• After school program will begin soon! We are targeting students that are struggling 

readers and have trouble connecting to classroom google meets.  

 


